
Bus Parking

Coaches, we will be parking all buses on the school campus 

at 472 Portland Way North, Galion (2.5 mi. north of the park - 6 min. 

drive). We will transport any bus drivers who wish to be at the meet 

site, using school transportation. Drivers will be able to return to the

high school by the same means. There will be restroom facilities 

available for the drivers at the school.

This will create additional spectator parking at the meet site on

the opposite side of the of the park reservoir. The plan is to have a 

Galion school bus constantly circulating between the two sides of the

reservoir transporting spectators back and forth throughout the day.

Spectators will still be able to park on the race course side of the 

park, but as you know these spaces can fill up quickly. We are trying 

to create a better parking situation for the spectators.

As most of you already do, you will want to have your bus 

driver’s cell phone number so that you can contact them to let them 

know you are ready for the bus to return to the park.


